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20th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Annual Year 6 Trip - London 
 

Our annual Year 6 residential trip this year will be to London, leaving on Thursday 11th July and returning Friday 12th July 
2024.  The timing of the trip will enable the children to celebrate the end of a very busy term and school year, and to 
enjoy some ‘real life’ learning experiences with their friends.  The total cost for this trip will be £215.   
 

This Itinerary for the trip will be as follows: 
 
Day 1 

• Coach travel to London, and exclusive use of the coach throughout the visit 

• Visit to the Tower of London 

• Thames River Cruise 

• Walking tour past and down Pall Mall, viewing Big Ben, Westminster, Downing Street, The Cenotaph 

• Evening meal at Prezzo Italian 

• Tickets to see Matilda the musical 

• Accommodation in London 

Day 2 

• Harry Potter Warner Brothers Studio Tour 

• Breakfast and lunch provided 

• Coach travel from London 

If you would like your child to take part, can you please make a non-refundable deposit payment of £50 on ParentPay by 

22nd March 2024.  The balance must be paid by 7th July 2024 via ParentPay.   

If you would like to discuss payments, please email SLT@brookehillacademytrust.education 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs O’Shaughnessy 
Head of School 
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